
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
COVID UPDATE 
Monday 27/09/2021 
 
Gladys has declared that community sport can re-commence from Monday 
October 11th. Sporties will be open from 9am on that day and Social Bowls will 
re-commence with Trific Tuesday on 12th. 9am for a 9.30 start. Entry through 
Sporties front door. To Nominate contact Alex on 0409 306 256. 
 
Ladies Social will re-commence on Wednesday 13th 9am. Normal Social 
Bowls.   
 
Everyone must be double vaccinated so they will have to have a Digital 
Vaccination Certificate on their phone or on paper. You can register 
beforehand by sending your Individual Healthcare Identifier 
to camdenmensbowlingclub@gmail.com 
 
Masks must be worn in the club and on the verandah. Not during play. 
Keep to your own rink. Sanitize hands frequently.   
 
The Bistro will also be open from Monday 11th but the four square meter rule 
will apply so seating will be limited. 
 
More information as it comes to hand. 
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